From: Kathleen Doyle 
Sent: Thursday, December 20, 2018 9:04 AM
To: Richard Superfine; Steve Berlin
Cc: Christopher Owen; Telonda Mc Farland; Jacqlyn Cassell
Subject: RE: $20 Gift Card from CDPH to DHR Recruiter-Kevin I. Lewis

Good Morning Steve and Richard! 

We received 1 box of chocolates from CDOT and 1 box of chocolate from DPD, we have placed both out for everyone to enjoy.

Please let me know if you need additional information.  

Thank you and Happy Holidays from DHR!

Katie 

